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I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed development at Brooklands farm, Whitstable.You have over built 
in Canterbury, far too many houses to satisfy local demand  and most going to Londoners who do not respect our 
local way of life. Now you are doing the same to Whitstable. How many of these houses will go to local people? 
Canterbury is now a dangerous place at night because of the influx of People not suited to our area. Regards, Chris 
White 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




